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The New FDA Food Safety Modernization Act (FSMA) Requires:

e FDA Inspection of Facilities that Supply Food to the U.S.
e Hazard Analysis and Food Safety Plans
e Food Defense Plans

Prepare now with expert assistance from Registrar Corp:
Mock FDA Inspection

FDA inspections differ from third party audits and inspections by other countries’ food agencies. Registrar
Corp’s mock FDA inspection helps companies prepare by providing:

e Advance review of your food safety system documentation (including HACCP records)

e Onsite visit (typically two days) by a Food Safety Expert from the USA. The inspection will identify
potential food safety problems in the structure, processes, procedures and documentation used in
your daily production.

e Post-visit management meeting and comprehensive written report of findings and recommendations.

Hazard Analysis and Food Safety Plans

Registrar Corp will review your Hazard Analysis and Food Safety Plan as well as resulting records for
completeness, effectiveness, and compliance. Additionally, Registrar Corp can help you to develop HACCP
and Food Safety Plans for new facilities and processes.

Food Defense Plan Development and Review
Registrar Corp will review an existing Food Defense Plan or help you develop a new plan.
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For assistance, select from the options below and provide your contact information in the space provided.
Fax this completed form to: +1-757-224-0179.

(1 I would like more information about a Company Name:
Mock FDA Inspection.
Contact Name:
[ I would like more info about Hazard Job Title:
Analysis and Food Safety Plans.
Phone:
(] I would like more information about a Fax:
Food Defense Plan. E-Mail

For more information, contact one of Registrar Corp’s regional offices: http://www.registrarcorp.com/offices.
Registrar Corp assists businesses with U.S. FDA compliance. Registrar Corp is not affiliated with the U.S. FDA. Certificates issued by Registrar
Corp verify for industry that the referenced facility has registered with FDA. FDA does not issue or recognize certificates of registration.



